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 In the fall of 1996 The United Church began participating in the Scrip Program.  Gift Certificates 
(scrip) from a variety of stores restaurants are available for purchase after worship each Sunday 
at Coffee Hour.  The merchants return a percentage of all scrip purchased to the Church  

A large inventory of gift certificates are maintained to facilitate sales.  This reduces the need to 
place frequent orders which saves money on shipping costs.  A list of merchants currently 
participating in the scrip program is available to anyone who would like a copy.  The list 
provides information such as face value of the cards and the percentage that the retailers give 
back to the Church.  New merchants and denominations are frequently added.  If you have any 
questions about the program, please see me after worship,  

Thank you to those who have continued to support the program.  As of today, the Scrip 
Program has been able to return $29,000.00 to the Church.  
   
As of 11/20/2023 the Scrip Program is valued at:  
   
Inventory on hand:                       $4205.00  
Checking account balance:           $2012.32  
   
Total value of Scrip Program:        $6218.32  
   
   
It has been a pleasure to be involved in this program.  
   
   
Respectfully submitted,  
   
Kay Achterhof, Scrip Coordinator  
 


